
Insolvency and Bankruptcy Board of India 

Process Division 

In response to the comments received, the last date for submission of public comments on the 

Discussion Paper titled 'Streamlining Processes under the Code: Reforms for Enhanced 

Efficiency and Outcomes' has now been extended to 10th March, 2025.  
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